

April 8, 2020

Dear SID Community:

As you know the SID has postponed its May 2020 Annual Meeting. After a number of conversations, and assessment of the trend for COVID-19, the decision has been made not to attempt a physical face-to-face meeting this year. Alternatively, we are now investigating the feasibility of sharing content online through a virtual meeting format.

We are still in the nascent stages of looking at various options and enabling technology platforms. We will keep you informed on progress in the coming weeks with a proposed plan. We also will very soon announce how we will address items pertaining to the cancelled meeting (i.e. registration fees, abstract publication...).

Thank you for your patience during these uncertain times. We appreciate your commitment to the SID and look forward to continued service to you and the community.